
Youth Orchestra Open Day  
Hampshire County 

Thinking of joining the Hampshire County Youth Orchestra or  
County Youth String Orchestra? Come along to see what we’re all about! 

Saturday 24 March 2018, 10.15am - 2.30pm  
Thornden Hall, Thornden School, Chandler’s Ford, SO53 2DW 

023 8065 2037 music.service@hants.gov.uk 

Play alongside current members, meet other like-minded players 
and take part in an informal performance for parents:  

1.30pm for Strings and 2pm for the Orchestra 

Orchestral musicians welcome, including harp and percussion. Strings grade/stage 4+, 
wind/brass grade/stage 7+ and percussion grade/stage 2+ 

Percussion: There will be a special programme for young percussionists this year  
considering orchestral playing; with sectional tutors and ex ensemble members who are 

now professional musicians in their own right. 

Register now 
www.hants.gov.uk/hms (News) 

Deadline for registrations: Midday, Friday 16 March 2018 

http://www.hants.gov.uk/hms

